
ATTENTION VILLAGE OF HAMPTON 

RESIDENTS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Village is undertaking a project to promote 

Hampton on the official Village Website.  This project is 

a combination of still photos and video that will be 

initiated soon and will last over a few months.  Part of 

the video will be obtained with a drone.  While the fear 

of drones as an invasion of privacy has been identified, 

a great effort will to be to focus on the landscapes and 

settings that Hampton benefits from.  Any identifiable 

individuals in any captured video or still photo that is 

determined to be used in the final production will be 

asked to sign a release.  Should you have any 

questions or concerns please feel free to contact 

Village Hall at 755-7165 M-F from 8:00am – 5:00 pm. 
 


